
To the parents of students in 
Kindergarten, Montessori, and 
Primary School 

 
 
 
 
N/ref.: MM/cg Lausanne, November 27th, 2024  
 
 
Christmas Party 
 
Dear parents, 
 
As the Christmas holidays approach, we are delighted to invite you to discover our ‘Christmas doors’, 
which will brighten up the two buildings in our sector. Each class will have its door decorated by 9th 
December. 
 
This year, a little round of carols, snacks, and a Christmas competition will take place on 
 

Wednesday, December 18th, 2024, from 9.00am to 11.00am 
 
Programme: 
 

• 9.00 am: Students meet in their respective classes. 
• 9.10am: Welcome to parents on the tennis court, followed by carol singing. 
• 9.45am to 10.30am: 

o Discovery tour of the ‘Christmas doors’ in the two pavilions. 
o Snack in front of the main building. 
o It's your turn to play! Accompanied and guided by your children, have fun finding the 

letters hidden on the doors to piece together the secret phrase... 
Children whose parents cannot make it will go round with their class teachers (please let them know 
beforehand). 

• 10.30am: End of the competition and submission of the last entry forms... Who will be the 
lucky winner? 

• 10.45am: End of the morning, Merry Christmas and happy holidays! 
• 11.00am: Departure of buses for registered children. 

 
Practical information: 
 
Entry forms and Santa's letter boxes will be available at the entrances to the pavilions. You can leave 
your slips there until 10.30am on the same day. 
 
We hope to see many of you at this festive event. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 

The teachers  


